
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

May 30, 2012 

 

Media contact: Sue Cochrane, Appomattox 1865 Foundation 

info1865foundation@gmail.com 

(434)660-9184 

 

 

APPOMATTOX 1865 FOUNDATION JOINS APPOMATTOX CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

Appomattox, VA (May 30, 2012) – The Appomattox 1865 Foundation became one of the newest 

members of the Appomattox Chamber of Commerce.  The chamber has over 120 members representing 

the diverse and active business community within the county. 

“We are very pleased to be a member of the chamber and look forward to contributing to the success of 

the organization.  Our mission to support the Appomattox Court House National Historical Park also 

supports county and town efforts to promote tourism that will benefit all local businesses as well as our 

residents,” said Eileen Huffman, foundation board member and public relations manager. 

The mission of the Appomattox 1865 Foundation is to enrich the understanding and appreciation of the 

heritage and significance of Appomattox Court House National Historical Park.  The foundation focuses 

on education efforts to preserve the past, augment support, commemorate history and enhance the 

visitor’s experience at the park. The group is actively seeking members with many levels of membership 

available. If you would like to learn more about the Appomattox Chamber of Commerce visit 

www.appomattoxchamber.org. If you would like to become a “friend” or to learn more about our 

organization, please contact us at info1865foundation@gmail.com, Facebook or visit our website 

www.appomattox1865foundation.org.  

 

### 

About the Appomattox 1865 Foundation: 

The mission of the Appomattox 1865 Foundation is to enrich the understanding and appreciation of the 

heritage and significance of Appomattox Court House National Historical Park. The Foundation focuses 

on efforts to preserve the past, augment financial support, commemorate history and enhance each and 

every visitor’s experience. 


